
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

9R LIMITED 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

(Company Registration No. 199307300M) 

 

 
PROFIT GUIDANCE ON THE UNAUDITED FINANCIAL RESULTS  

FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2023 
 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of 9R Limited (the “Company”) together with its subsidiaries 
(collectively, the “Group”), wishes to announce that, based on the preliminary review of the Group’s 
unaudited financial results for the full year ended 31 December 2023 (“FY2023”), the Group is expected 
to report a consolidated net loss for FY2023. This is mainly attributable to higher administrative expenses, 
impairment of goodwill, plant and equipment, trade and other receivables and inventories. 
 
Further details of the Group’s financial performance will be disclosed when the Company announces its 
unaudited financial results for FY2023 by 29 February 2024. 
 
In the meantime, shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution 
when dealing in the securities of the Company. In the event of any doubt, shareholders of the Company 
should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisors. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
   
Lai Kuan Loong, Victor  
Company Secretary 
 
26 February 2024 
 

 
 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, UOB Kay Hian Private Limited (the 
"Sponsor"). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 
(the "SGX-ST") and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, 
including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Lance Tan, Senior Vice President, at 8 Anthony Road, #01-01, 
Singapore 229957, telephone (65) 6590 6881. 


